
Reading Newsletter — EY and KS1    

Reading events: 

Over the next year, parents and carers will have the opportunity to attend reading related events which will 

be taking place in school.   

 

   

   

 

 Autumn term 

RC Phonics workshops  

Tuesday 15th October 2024 

@ 9am  

RD Phonics workshops  

Tuesday 15th October 2024 

@ 9am  

Here are some of the books we will be enjoying this term. Have a look at our school website for some other 

information about reading at Grove House! 

 Autumn 1  Autumn 2 

Recep-

tion 

  

Year 1    

Year 2   

 

 

 

 

Autumn term 2024  

 Autumn term 

1J Phonics workshops   

Tuesday 1st October 2024 @ 

9am 

1B Phonics workshops  

Tuesday 1st October 2024 @ 

9am 

 Autumn term 

2P Early reading workshop 

Tuesday 3rd December 

2024 @ 9am   

2L Early reading workshop  

Tuesday 3rd December 

2024 @ 9am   

This term’s recommendation!  

Reading books will be changed on Fridays.  

Children will take home a home reading book and a library book weekly.  

Our nearest library is Eccleshill Library.  

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/libraries/library-services-online/join-the-library/    


